





Additional information on the DOE NEPA process is available from:

Carol M. Borgstrom, Director

Office of NEPA Policy and Compliance (GC-54)
U.S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, SW

Washington, DC 20585

202-586-4600 or 1-800-472-2756

Issued in Washington, DC on the b day of \N\'V_\ in the year &\ 2.

s

Jpnathan Silver
xecutive Director, Loan Programs





